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Church 
! www.siouxfallsadventistchurch.org  
"  info@sfadventistchurch.org 
#  605-333-0079 

Dragos Profir (Pastor) 
"  pastor@sfadventistchurch.org 
#  605-333-0079 

Colette Doss (Head Elder) 
"  elders@sfadventistchurch.org 
#  605-361-6298 

Karen Roe (Announcements) 
"  announcements@sfadventistchurch.org  
#  605-370-3389

Helping people in their life’s journey 
to grow closer to God

KEEPING IN TOUCH

FEBRUARY 8, 2020

School 
! www.sfadventistschool.org  
"  info@sfadventistschool.org 
#  605-333-0197 

Elisa Shumaker (Teacher) 
"  teacher@sfadventistschool.org 
#  605-333-0197 

Mary Mayer (Clerk) 
"  clerk@sfadventistchurch.org 
#  605-362-8650 

SERVING YOU TODAY NEXT WEEK

WORSHIP THROUGH GIVING
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Asking for His Presence 
Pastor Dragos 

Church Family Matters 
Elisa Shumaker 

Praising His Name 
Praise Team 

Giving Thanks 
Tithes & Offerings (Adventist TV Ministries) 

Seeking His Presence 
Elisa Shumaker 

Celebrating His Children 
Mark Blackburn 

Baby Dedication of Cayde Pratt 

Opening His Word 
1 Corinthians 13:11 

Rejoicing in Song 
Kiley Pendergast 

Hearing His Word 
Nedd Brown/“Child or Adult” 

Asking For His Blessing 
Nedd Brown

REACHING UP THROUGH WORSHIP
BABY DEDICATION 
Ashley & Joshua Pratt will be dedicating 
their son, Cayde, during the 
worship service. May the Lord bless them 
as they make the commitment to raise 
him to love God and follow His Word. 

VALENTINE'S DAY OUTREACH 
Thank you to everyone who helped 
Landynn and Zein with the great outreach 
they initiated, as they will be sharing your 
cards with messages of hope and love 
with the residents of the Touchmark 
Assisted Living Facility, where their great-
grandma (Lilian Berreth) lived. 

SABBATH SCHOOL LOCATION 
Today’s Adult Sabbath School will 
temporarily move to the Sanctuary as 
the Fellowship Hall will not be available. 
 Thank you for your understanding. 

FELLOWSHIP HALL & KITCHEN 
RESERVED 
The Fellowship Hall & Kitchen will be 
reserved today for the special Valentine’s 
evening event. The usual Fellowship 
Lunch will be cancelled for this week. 

VALENTINE’S EVENT 
There may still be a few spots available 
for Adults (single or not) for tonight’s 
Valentine’s Event @ 6 pm. 
Please check with Karris Neuman 
regarding the special evening of: 
- outstanding food, including fondue, 
- exciting activities, such as the Photo 

Booth, 
- - vibrant music, even some karaoke for 

the hidden singing abilities in all of us, 
- and a lovely evening to fellowship and 
have fun. 

YOUTH/YOUNG ADULT GATHERING 
The next gathering will be tomorrow, Feb 
9 @ 5 pm in the Youth Room. 

We will find meaningful and solid 
answers to your own questions.  Submit 
your questions about anything that's on 
your heart by pressing on the link below  
or going to http://bit.ly/sfyouth-questions 

FAREWELL LUNCH 
A special farewell lunch for Clay and 
Colette Doss who are beginning a new 
chapters of their lives closer to their 
children and grandchildren in Indiana, 
will be held next Saturday, Feb. 15 
following the Worship Service.   
Make sure not to miss their last Sabbath 
at our church.  We wish them God’s 
abundant blessings as they will continue 
making an impact for God in a new part 
of the country. 

SHARING GOD'S BLESSINGS 
During the month of February, the Food 
Ministry will be collecting Progresso 
Soup. Please bring your contributions 
and place them in the box located in the 
Coat Area in the Church Foyer. All items 
will be delivered to the local Food Pantry. 

NEW SIGNS OF THE TIMES AVAILABLE 
The February issue of Signs of the Times 
is available on the table in the Church 
Foyer.  
It is a great resource for church members, 
and also for sharing with your friends, 
neighbors and coworkers. Feel free to 
take extras! 

I HAVE A QUESTION 
Are there any questions that you've been 
asked before and weren't quite able to 
come up with good answers.  
Submit your questions by filling out the 
online form at http://bit.ly/sfchurch-
questions or the paper forms located by 
the Questions Box on the table in the 
foyer, and the Elders will attempt to 
provide solid Biblical answers in one of 
their upcoming sermons.

REACHING OUT THROUGH SERVICE
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